#EOOET CA | OAsh - E

iTAd ypBan 0EéBY
x80AT CAOEAx8OEAB8AA
T CAOEAx8DO1 AADI AE]
DOOA ¢ Yi OFE

CNRY (GKS tNAYOALN Tt Qa 5Saj

t L NBy i ¢S OwES wydibNDeEs¥y2s6 | 2 d0 " Have you
2 SRySaRlI& yR ¢KdNARFE GKA& 6SS1 dz2 o - seen the
gAGK GKSANI OKAfRQ& (SFOKSNJ YR &akKklk NB 8 Fairy Garden
a0Kz22ft @&SINW®W WhLSy w22YaQ gAift 6S KSt Yy at

YR TLY 2y ¢KdzZNARFI& | yR @&2dz I NB Y2ali : Rangeview?
[ f 1 a3 ! YoIKAZEt R&NE G2 Ftf GKS LI NByd i i Little

' YOlFaalR2NER (GKA& @SFENX» 2SS INB Ay (K ' : ofairies
GKSNB INB asff | FSg O OFryOASasx AF &: be seen
GAGK Fy2GKSNJ LI NByd 2N g2 Ay (G(KS Ofl daily, playing
LISNJ INX RSd LT e2dz KIS | OKAf R2@ ya fi KL happily
LJ3IAS pY CYR .XI CYR YI MDI MaZHYZIHC¢ZIOH among the
KIS GKS&S Ll2arsz2ya UffSR o6& GKS I G¢ ferns.
K2fR I /flFraa ! YolaalrR2NI vamt YSSoay3a ¢

{OK22f -B2aDAZF 9t SOa2y YR /I ff¢

HAMTbRWW Y | a2y a 2 LISG/S c2NtzZl ONBR R BNIMT G 6 2
why3S@ASs t NAYENE {OK22ft /2dzyOAto ¢
@2dzNJ OKAf RQa SRdzOF a2y ® ¢KSNB | NB T2d

FYR Gg2 /2YYdzyAidie YSYOSNE® ! yR uKSN o)

b2YAYyle2y FT2NXa Oy 06S F2dzyR 2y GKS S

CKS y2YAYyl a2y F2Nya deau”%msr\mfecﬁza{smz y

0S NBIljdZANBR (GKS orfft2G eratt Of 2a § -

GF NIh oSNNI GKSaS Go2 6S5S1a 6S | NB Nizy

AN} RS 2F (KS &d0K22fd 5dz2NAy3d (KAA oY JoAE

NEBFfA&AY3T GKFEG 6S INB ff AYRAGARdzZ

YR &l1Affad 2SS INB NBGASgAYy3I GKS {O

0SKI @A2dzNJ 6S RAALIX @ |G aOK22f d® ¢KA

@t dzSa GKNRdZAK2dzi GKS aokKz22fd 2S5 | N

dGdzRSyidaz adla FyR LINByda FyR & a

fa2 KIFE@S NBalLRyaroAfAioaSa FT2N GKS O

NEYYSY (o

[ SPSEt c kTl CNEBIYNFRoBIWNBY Ga 6AdGK OdzNN

2yRINE aOk22fa FyR 2Ly RI&akyArdKia ; e P NEV &

1y26tSR3IS 2F GKS 2Ll2ya | BFAtFofS (e 2 { L2 N &

FdzNI KSNJ SRdzOF a2y @ { =

w/ /K tI-MBWYYil /eéf2ded 12 GKS Ylyeé LI NB L. :

t NBAaARSYydGs [f28R [FTFENR GKIFG OF YS (i RS :

0SySUGa &aiGdzRSyidas odzi SYyNAROKS&E | yR f 6t 8

Ydzy A& GKNRdAZAK LI2aAa@dS AyiSNY Os2y I 4K B S

I LI NByd Otdzo SydlAtaz LI SHaS 206dl A S abe i

SoSyia KIFra O02YYSYOSR FYR ¢SNY wm | Os fla | R Loe !

a0 Nby 3 -aiikdzRS ypiSaS 1o NA y 3 bPmodnn (2 aO0K2 EEYe: K NJ32 a a

5NA PS5 . dzyyAy3da ..viI 5Fy0S ¢NRdz)Ss: deksy 1 b5 &

22N]lAY3 .S5S0 {88 S5AFNE 51384 2LILJ2&A KOs i YYLY
A ANV GARIO- A e 5 i pit-dh: C NA it YAO

G2t dzy i SSNB (KSaS SoSyida O2dA R y2i o : Y;&

a%y £ A


http://www.volunteersignup.org/DL9T9

Musi ¢ News

Production Scripts
Congratulations to all the students who audit
Hood and the Sherwood Hoodi esdl!
Level 5/6 students with a speaking role wil!/l b
and place it into a plastic pocket folder. | f
script, go onto Showbi @€KBM&82. enter the class cfp
I nstrument al Lessons
All i nstrument al |l essons have now commenced. This year, adl
Resource Room.
Drum Lessons
Drum |l essons wi |l begin this Wednesday and Thursday i n t hie
teacher. She has completed her Bachel or of Music in West dr
VCA. | f you are interested in |Ilearning drums, please contjs
Trumpet Lessons
Are you interested in |l earning a new instrument? Why not [t
Mc Adam our trumpet teacher is offering a free trial forr eln
Speak to Mrs Melitsis if you are interested.

Choir and Band Rehearsal s
Dondét forget to attend rehearsals on time with your music

Seni or TMowmidray r ehear sal at 8. 15am in t
Juni or TChheisday rehear sal at 8. 15am in

Band iWednesday rehearsal at 8. 00am iji
I f you arrive to rehearsal early, please wait ol

S042014 Student accident insurah
arrangements and private pr op)e[

{OK22ta 9 ClFLYAtASa I NB NBYAYRSR KFEd GKS 5SLIJ NI YSy
I OOARSY({ AyadaNIyOS 2NJ I YodzZ I yoOS c') GSNJ F2NJ alidzRSy i

t I NByida FyR 3dzr NRAIFIya 2F aidzRSyiGas 6K2 R2 y20 KI O
NEBaLR2yaArotsS F2NI LI &Ay3a GKS 02aid 2F YSRAOFE GNBLGYE,
FgSYRIyOS k GNIyaLRNI FyR Fyé 20KSNI (NI ya&LR2 NI Oza'é
t I NByldak3adz NRAFYy& OFy LIzZNOKF&S Ayadz2NI yOS LRftAOASE -
CdZNIKSNXY2NB>X (KS 5SLI NIYSyld R2Sa y20 K2fR AyédzNJ-ylbé
G2 L& F2NIlFye t2aa 2N RFEYIFI3IS (G2 adzOK LINRBLISNI@ o

¢KS 5SLI NIGYSyild Olyy2i FROAAS LI NByiliak3ddd NRAFya 2y

2N 6KAOK L2t A0e (2 LIz2NOKFasSe LG A& NBO2YYSYRSR uKl
UYR | adzAGlofS LISNaR2YIFf | OOARSYy(d Ayada2NBNI Ay GKS f
téN;ﬁzyl-f LINR LISNIIé Aa 2DSYy oONRdAzZAKG (G2 aoOKz22f o0& adifpz
OFt OdzA Fi2NR>X (2e8ax 4 LJ2 Nb y 3 SljdzA LIYSy G FyR OF NA LI st
F2NJ LISNER2Y I LINRPLISNIE& oNRdzAK(G (2 aoKz22fa FyR KI & ;
a0l 0 akK2dZ R 0S RAaAO02dzNy 3SR FNRY ONAYy3IAYy3IA yed dzyyShe

L e e e e e e e e - -



Save the Date

Twilight Sports - Thursday, 2nd March from 6pm

Welcome Picnic - Foundation 2017 Families & Students
Thursday, 2nd March picnic & School Council BBQ from 5pm

RANGEVIEW PRIMARY SCHOOL

TWILIGHT

=— SPORTS =

6PM - THURSDAY - 2ND MARCH

- SUPPORT YOUR KIDS & JOIN IN THE FUN -
- ALL WELCOME - BBO ON THE NIGHT -
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Fnd B | Lachlan| For settling in well to the Foundation routines. | like the way you are a very attentive learner and alwagk work vel
your activities. Well done, Lachlan! You are fabulous!
Fnd C | Kate For being a superstar helper in FC! Kate showed fabulous collaboration and leadership skills during our iFoundat
Miss Clarke was so impressed. Well done Kate.
Fnd H | Isabel | For an excellent start in Foundation. Isabel is always focused on her work and demonstrates great collathoration
and helping her friends. Well done Isabel!
Fnd K | Ethan | For being a great thinker and problem solver in our Foundation room. You are listening and thinking of answers t
guestions very well. Excellent start to the year Ethan.
Fnd N | Lilah For being kind by asking a class mate, #fACan | hellp
L 1 DG| Ethan | For demonstrating fantastic Collaboration skills. You were able to listen, negotiate and problem solve,ex that yol
could work together to build with Lego. Sensational Ethan!
L1G Rohnan| For showing perseverance in all tasks in the classroom. Rohnan you have tried really hard to concentrate and cc
work. Well done.
L 2K Alvin For showing great thoughtfulness and kindness in our classroom. You have settled in so easily here at yournew
Congratulations Alvin.
L2T Paddy | Your holiday recount was so well written that the whole class thought they were right there with you! Fantastic ef
L 3 BL | Mia For role modelling a great enthusiasm for learning in all tasks. We particularly appreciate you sharing ydor khowl|
devel op 6word clouds6 on the i Pad for our book bjox
L 3K Amber | For a fantastic start to the school year at Rangeview. You are quickly making new friends and are already démoi
school values. We are looking forward to learning more about you. Welcome Amber!
L 4K Sashen| Sasha you have settled in nicely to Level 4. You are a kind and helpful student and havecdeyaorestsatedearn [n
ka class. All the best for the year ahead.
L 4WS| Lucas | Thank you for the organised help you gave classmates in setting up their school materials. You displayed rejspor
spect in the way you spoke with them, showing that you are an attentive and mature class member.
L 5/6E | C.H. Ho| For making an excellent start to his new school. Well done. We are pleased to have you in the 5/6E class.
13/2/17
( ) For her enthusiastic start to the year. You were extremely helpful in getting Mr Evans up to speed aftat bis break
Tara S | take on many classroom responsibilities. Great to seel!
L5M | Abby For a wonderful start to the year. You have tried your best in all tasks and have been very helpful and friend|y to
classmates. Well done, Abby!
L 5W | Jack/ For demonstrating excellent é6Teamwor kd skills whlen
Max/ what you have in common. Great work!
Jake
L 6M | Sidney | For settling into your new class and making new friends so quickly after coming from your former school to Malay

Rangeview Sidney!
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SCHOOL BANKING 20 ResumesWednesday, 15th February
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From t he LI

Welcome back and a special welcome to all the new students and their families!
What a start to the year wedve had! The Founda
the | ibrary and many students are already read

We have a new Library Captain , Emily J. She often brings her friends in to help with the many
different tasks we ask of her during the week. Congratulations, Emily on your selection for this important leadership
role. We look forward to working closely with you as the year unfolds.

This year Mrs. Blythe is in the Library on Monday, Tuesday and Wednesday. Mrs Geilings works in both the Library
and the Art room & Monday (Art), Thursday (both rooms) and Friday (Library).

Library OPEN TIMES this year will be the first half of lunchtime on Monday, Wednesday and

Friday, and after school on Tuesday 3.30pm 9 3.45pm.

Again this year, a group of school Mums have rostered themselves to help in the library each
== morning for 30 minutes or so (9am & 9.30am) to help with the re -shelving of returned books,

We are very grateful for this extra help as there are often over 250+ books to re -shelve at any one
time! Abig 6 T h a n kgoss touldnet Stephens, Fiona Shade, Karen Pedrotti, Lynette Ellis and Rachel Watkins for
their willingness to help once again. Of course new helpers are always welcome!! We are in need of someone to help
with the covering of the new books, so if this is of interest to you, please come and see us.

Ring pulls from aluminium drink cans
For several years, the school has been collecting ring pulls from drink cans. Over 50kgs so far have been collected.
One school family even had friends at a hotel collecting the ring pulls for us!

The ring pulls are used to make prosthesisd for children
1kg of ring pulls to make a forearm. There is a blue box on the Returns bench in the Library for the collection of the

ring pulls.

So, anytime you have a can, please take the pull off and add it to our collection, so we can help someone else!

Thank you in anticipation!

Happy readingé.
Mrs. Deirdree Geilings and Mrs. Robyn Blythe
Teacher Librarians

CLASS AMBASSADORS FOR 2017
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Karate Classes
Sport

Fitness Free Karate Uniform!!!
o0\ -14-8 Bookings available for term 1, 2017
Self Defence e

VUGN ST TIMOTHY’S PRIMARY SCHOOL
FU“ 23 STEVENS ROAD, FOREST HILL
F[iendship JUNIORS: 7 TO 13 YEARS, 6:30PM TO 7:45PM

TEENAGERS & ADULTS: 7:45PM TO %:16PM

LION BUSHIDO KARATE ACADEMY

TUESDAYS: THURSDAYS Also at: WEDMNESDAYS: FRIDAYS:
Ternpleton Prim. 5chool|  Essex Heights Prim. Bewverey Hills Prim. 3t Leonards Prim.
Crestdale Rd. School School School
Wantirna Essex Road Crr Roseba & Camowary 5t 349 Springvale Road
East Doncaster Glen Waverdey

QehoolPocwill be coming {0 First Class is Free - Phone 9887 4098
photograph Rangeview Primary AT OARA STTAOETTO 14 ol
School on

P (03) 8564 9000  F (03) 8564 9001 www.oshclub.com.au
National Head Office: 50 Downing Street, Oakleigh, Victoria 3166 ABN - 96 791 39 259

OSHCIub has had a great start to the new year with many children enjoying the holiday program. We also want to say a
warm welcome to all the new families that have started this year; along with the families of the foundation children who
have settled in wonderfully.

This term OSHClub will be running a Play of Football clinic every Wednesday afternoon, look out for the flyer and email
with more information coming soon.

We are looking forward to a wonderful first term, filled with lots of exciting activities, games and sports. If you have any
suggestions please let us know!

Program Update

As it is a new year your child/s medical details will need to be updated. If your child/ren has any medical conditions,
please speak to Hannah Ambrose at the OSHClub office about reviewing and updating the information we have at the
Program. Thank you.

Reminder: $ OOET ¢ 4AOi Yh (#1 OA
OE

/3 301 0i AOO o011 EAU EO OOEIT E
OAOAAT xEEI OO0 Pl AUET ¢ 1T 060C

60
AAB

OSHClub Program phone: 0428 882 764

Coordinator: Hannah Ambrose

Assistants: Vidhisha Singh, Cory McGeary, Kaitlyn Robertson, Steph Burns

OSHCIlub Head Office: 03 85649000

All families must be enrolled to attend the program, remember the enrolment process is free!! Please create an account online at
www.oshclub.com.au. Al l bookings and cancell ations can also be managed
please ring the above mobile to ensure availability of storm term care..



http://www.oshclub.com.au
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VICTORIAN PREMIERS’ READING CHALLENGE 2017

The Victonian Premuers’ Feading Challenge will be opening soon and Eangeview iz excited to be
participating.

The Challenge is open to all Victonan children from birth to Year 10 in recognition of the
importance of reading for ]itera-:j'; development. It iz not a competition; but a personal challenge
for children to read a set munber of boolks by September 2017, Older students develop a sense of
responsibility and an opportunity to selfimanage their reading as they work towards completing
the challenge.
All children who meetthe Challenge will receive a certificate of achievement signed by the Victonan Premier.

A

What you do:

F-2 read 20 Eeading Challenge books & 10 own choice books. (If you are in Foundation, Level 1 or 2 vou can
read books by yourself or with someone else, for example, a parent, teacher, sibling or friend.)

3-6 read 10 Reading Challenge books & 3 own choice bools.

Many of our library beoks have reading challenge labels & our lovely librarians are always assisting with the
Reading Challenge. Many boolks you have at home will be Reading Challenge books.

Mere information can be found at www.education.vic.gov.aw'pre/ - Feading Challenge website
{The sitewill officially open in March.)
Keep a look out for further information.

Happy Reading

Marita Horvath - Literacy Coordinator
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TUNING IN TO KIDS

EMOTIONALLY INTELLIGENT PARENTING Z -

‘Would you like to learn tips and strategies to: WHERE: Mitcham Community House

. Be better at talking with and understanding 19 Brunswick Road , Mitcham
your child?

WHEN: 21st Feb to 28th March
« Help your child learn to manage their 12.30pm to 3.00pm
B B B - BOOKINGS ARE ESSENTIAL
Ch with higher as places are limited
« have greater success with making and . -
Keeping friends CONTACT: Julia at Parentzone on

. 9735 6190 or 0400 866 495
« have better concentration at school

« are more able to calm down when upset or
angry

Miteham Community House

« tend to have fewer childhood illnesses

A six ion FREE p ing prog for
parents, grandparents & carers of children
aged 0 — 12 years

9735 6190 | anglicarevic.org.au

THR SESSIONS

$10/session - 10 Pack
(10 week Pack)
OR
$20 - Casual Session

“Trial Session - $10™

"GLOVES & MITS PROVIDED (Or bring your own)
"FUN, FRIENDLY ENVIRONMENT
"NO EXPERIENCE NEEDED

GONTACT :Anastasia 0403 966 837



